
IDAH O CH /~P':i:' ER 

TI-I E WILDLif' E SOCIETY 

NATI O NAL HEADQUARTERS 

SUI TE 611 

7101 WISCON SIN AVE . N .W. 

\:'\I ASHI NG TON , D.C . 20014 

Mr. Torn Haislip 
CH2M HILL 
P.O. Box 8748 
Boise, Idaho 83707 

Dear Torn: 

February 4, 1988 

I am writing on behalf of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society to 
request financial support from CH2M HILL for our annual meeting. Your 
generous contribution of $100 last year was very helpful and greatly 
appreciated. As you know, The Wildlife Society is a professional 
organization dedicated to the sound management of biological resources 
through education and information exchange. Information exchange is 
the primary function of our annual meeting and I am requesting your 
support in this endeavor. Support from CH2M HILL will be acknowledged 
during the program. 

Thank you for this consideration. 

Sincerely yours, 

Charles L. Blair, President 
Idaho Chapter 
The Wildlife Society 
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